
 
 

  

KEY DATES 

TERM TWO 

ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 
 

Term 3 - Week 3 

Friday 28th July 

National Schools Tree Day 

 

Term 3 - Week 4 

Monday 1st August  

Vision Screening  

Tuesday 2nd August  

Vision Screening 

Friday 5th August  

Royal Flying Doctor Service 

 

Term 3 - Week 5  

Monday 8th August 

Cows Create Careers 

Tuesday 9th August 

Lion King Junior (F - 4)  

Parents’ Club 

Wednesday 10th August 

Open Night @ 6.00 pm 

 

Term 3 - Week 6 (Science Week) 

 

Term 3 - Week 7 (Book Week) 

 

Term 3 - Week 8 

Monday 29th August 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 

Whole School Assembly 
Congratulations to Kayleigh for an 
excellent assembly presentation last 
Friday. Kayleigh organized 
showcases that featured students 
reading, sharing their posters and 
singing in traditional language. 
Kayleigh spoke calmly and 
highlighted what it means to be a 
good learner. Well done! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Excursion – Tower Hill 

Last Friday, our Year 3-4 students 
ventured to Tower Hill to undertake 
a series of sessions led by their 
educational staff. Students engaged 
with workshops involving the native 
fauna and flora and learning about 
the local indigenous history. 
Students in Year 3-4 are currently 
participating in an indigenous unit of 
study. 
 

Values Award 
Congratulations Juliette for being 
presented with last week’s Values 
Award. Juliette was observed moving 
quickly to a student’s aide who had 
tripped over. She made sure she was 
comforted and supported. Juliette is 
an outstanding role model. 
Well done, Juliette! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Melo Award 
Congratulations Grace on being 
presented with last week’s Melo 
Award. Grace was recognised for her 
inclusiveness in the playground. 
Grace goes out of her way to help 
people. Grace also completed some 
excellent work in the social and 
emotional learning space. Well done, 
Grace! 
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Showcase – The Weekend 
Congratulations to Leo (Foundation), 
for reading his wonderful piece about 
what he hopes to do on the weekend. 
Leo read with great confidence and 
enthusiasm. Well done, Leo! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Showcase – The Very Busy Spider! 
Congratulations to Harvey (Foundation) 
for reading his piece about the very 
busy spider. This was based on the 
picture storybook. Harvey read with 
purpose and displayed confidence in 
front of the large audience. Well done, 
Harvey! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil F 
 

Showcase – Head and Shoulders! 
Congratulations to our Year Two, Year 3 
and Year 4 students who performed the 
“Head and Shoulders” using traditional 
language. Students have been learning 
about the many different languages 
used by our First Nation people. 
 

Showcase – I like …. 
Congratulations to Amelia 
(Foundation) for reading her writing 
piece, I like……. because ………. and I 
do not like ………. 
because ………. Amelia read with 
confidence and great fluency. Well 
done, Amelia! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Showcase – Emu Facts 
Congratulations to Ollie and 
Mackenzie (Year 2) for showing their 
information posters and sharing their 
facts about Emus. Well done Ollie and 
Mackenzie! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students of the Week 

 

Appreciations - Auskick 
We thank Dale Beaton for coming to 
our Friday assembly to thank a 
number of Allansford students for 
their help throughout the Auskick 
Program. It was tremendous to see 
our students acknowledged for their 
work within the community. 
Congratulations Charlie, Harry, Finn, 
Harley and Cameron! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Appreciations - Bunnings 
We thank Bunnings for their help in 
making and installing our new 
“Buddy Bench.” This project was an 
initiative from our Well-Being SALT 
group that identified an action that 
they believed could help our 
students. They submitted an 
application to Bunnings and were 
successful in gaining their support. 
Well done, Trey, Jack, Gemma and 
Lahni! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

3 Conversations Worth Having: 
 

Parenting is hard. Parents have to choose their battles.  
 
The Reading Conversation: 
Make your kids read. Because reading is tied to everything from cognitive development  
to the ability to focus. Make your kids read now. 
 
The Outside Conversation: 
Make your kids go outside. The natural world teaches us things. Plus, outside there's  
sunshine, fresh air, and exercise waiting for them. Most importantly, nature is full of  
things in short supply in our world: Discovery, wonder, peace, joy. 
 
The Boredom Fight: 
Make your kids live with boredom. Don't show a DVD on each car ride. Kids need unscheduled  
time. And, odd as it sounds, boredom is a skill. It's hard as a parent to deal with the assault of  
boredom complaints. But if you give in and fill up their time with external stimuli, you'll raise  
an activity addict. Make them learn how to be. 
 
Author unknown 


